
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS25704

The current statute allows plumbing contractors and specialty contractors to renew their license on an
inactive basis annually at a reduced fee of $36 dollars if they are not actively engaged in plumbing
contracting in the state. The Plumbing Board, industry, and the Division of Building Safety feel that after
payment of the initial fee for placing a license in an inactive status, there should not be any addition annual
fee for continuing to keep the license inactive, until contractors actually re-activate their licenses.

FISCAL NOTE
There would be no significant impact to the dedicated Plumbing Board fund and there would be a positive
impact on the plumbing contractors.

Contact:
John Nielsen
Division of Building Safety
(208) 332-7112

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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